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28/02/2022  12:38:142022/0246/P SUPPRT Cindy Sughrue I am writing in support of Doughty Street Chambers' application to fit photovoltaic (solar) panels on their 

properties in Doughty Street. This is a progressive and forward-thinking project that will positively contribute to 

environmental sustainability, while protecting heritage buildings. It may also inspire and build confidence in 

other businesses and residents when they see that alternative, green power can become a reality.
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